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I hope everyone’s Christmas was both good and healthy, (two words you 
usually don't see together). I want to thank Jack for the December 
smoker. The food and turnout were both great. The proceeds from this 
event goes to the children’s Christmas party, its a win/win for the 
club.  Speaking of the children’s Christmas party, what an awesome 
job  Mary Unrath does. 62 children did crafts, ate lunch, visited Santa, 
and left with a gift. What a day, thanks Mary and all your elves. As you 
will see in this newsletter, we have a new board. Thanks to those who 
are leaving, a job well done. Thanks to all who ran this year, a club can't 
run without people willing to help. I ask for your patience , there is a 
learning period for new and /or different jobs on the board.  Also,           
remember we all have full-time jobs, and we do this for fun. As a famous  
person once said, RELAX, things will work out. Please notice the dock 
application enclosed and its due date. With the deadline and my  bedtime 
fast approaching, all I have time for is to say, 
see you at the club. 
 

Happy Holidays! 
Gary 
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Green Bay  

Yachting Club 
 

Phone: 920-432-0168 
 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 485 
Green Bay, WI 54305 
 
Street Address: 
100 Bay Beach Road 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
 
More information is available 

at our website: 

www.greenbayyachtclub.com 

 

THE DOCKLINE is a 
monthly newsletter of the 
Green Bay Yacht Club.  
Members may submit Yacht 
Club or boating related     
articles for publication. 
 
Send your articles to: 
printking120@att.net 
or call: 
435-9999 
 
Advertising in the DOCKLINE 
(Members and Non Members) 
 

Annual Advertising Rates: 
Regular Ad—$120.00 
Large Ad—$180.00 
 
 

Fleet Captain 

Steve Heney 

Entertainment   
Heather Heil 

Coming Up:  Thursday, December 31st, Ring-a-ling-a-ling!  Please consider 
joining fellow club members for a New Year’s Eve Party at the club.  From black 
ties to blue jeans, wear what you want beginning at 5:00pm.  Tickets are $30 a 
person and are limited to the first 60 people.  The ticket price will include a beef 
tenderloin dinner, party favor and a Champaign toast at midnight.  We ask that 
you bring an appetizer or dessert to pass. Tickets can be obtained from your 
friendly bartenders. Saturday, January 9th, Rocker!  Rocker!  Rocker!!  Tenta-
tively (playoffs) playing at the GBYC from 8pm-12am.  This is a complimentary 
event thanks to member Mike Skorczewski. We do ask that you bring a       
nonperishable-canned food item to donate.     

 Have a good new year! 

Welcome to 2016!  This New Year we start with thanking 
Jack Koehn and crew for hosting the “Wildly” popular      
December Men’s Smoker. The January 20th smoker will be 
hosted by John Potts with his infamous Prime Rib; sign 
yourself up on the bulletin board. Every month we give 
thanks to our members, who do so much for our club; 
please know that it is always sincere.  We ask that you  
continue in joining us in verbally recognizing the individuals 
who volunteer for the betterment of our club.  This month 
we thank Angela Watkins and her leadership with the 
cookie walk that benefited our dock fund greatly; thank you 
Angela and all of you who donated and 
baked.  Yum!  Thanks also to Mary Unrath and the many 
elves that created a magical children’s Christmas 
party.  What a cool family based event that even had Santa 
Clause!  Team Lipinksi, we thank you for sharing your    
annual adult white elephant extravaganza event at the 
club.  The outfits, gifts and Santa visit were outstanding!!    

Hello fellow GBYC'ers.....as being newly elected to the 
Board of Directors I am truly humbled and honored to 
serve you in that capacity. Thank you to                      
everyone for your nomination and for your vote. I will be 
serving as Fleet Captain, thus taking over for Dan      
Emmel who did an amazing job as Fleet Captain. 
Dan and I have had discussions on matters facing the 
marina and upcoming projects. Dan has also stated that 
he will see the Fuel Tank project through its entirety and 
I will be assisting him. I am interested in forming a Dock 
Committee also, we have had one in the past, so anyone 
interested in serving in that capacity please feel free to 
contact me. Dave Lasee has been pouring concrete into 
some forms to provide a walkway to the docks located 
out by the lighthouses. This should make getting to those 
docks much safer this upcoming boating season. The 
Dock Applications are also going out with a 
slight modification this year in which a deposit is          
required. Please read the application thoroughly. Due by 
February 1st. Thank you all again and I hope you have a 
safe and wonderful Holiday Season! ....see you at the 
club!    Steve Heney     



 

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS 
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club 

920.432.1007   920.639.0444 
375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301 

 

Marine, Commercial and Residential 
Upholstery and Contract Sewing 

2320 Woodale Ave, Green Bay, WI  54313 

920.434.2885   920.371.6022 

  
Diane L. Van Boxtel 
Independent Sales Director 
 
2851 S. Fox Run Circle 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
(920) 655-0901 
 
dvanboxtel@marykay.com 
www.marykay/dvanboxtel 

 

Phone: (920) 435-9393 
ctreleven@titletownlaw.com 

222 Cherry St. 
Green Bay, WI 54301 

 FISH & SHRIMP FRY 

BURGER & DOG NIGHT 

 

MEXICAN NIGHT 

TUESDAY 

FRIDAY 

THURSDAY 

THANK YOU! 
To all that contributed and helped out to the                 

GBYC Children’s  Holiday Charity Fund. 
We had another great year and it’s the generosity of good 

hearted  members that has made this happen for the past 3 
years. We delivered the items on December 17th to Golden 
House, Freedom House & House of Hope. Look forward to 

your help again next year, so start getting items on         
sale now.  

Thanks, Ken Lemerond & Sue Seidl 

Condolences and Sympathy to the following people who 
lost love one's. Tom and Linda Nies with the passing of 
Linda's mother Marty Kopetsky Greg and Linda Bins with 
the passing of Greg's mother Margaret Mary Bins. Toby and 
Judy Smits with passing of Judy's sister Elayne Gegare. 
Please remember these people in your prayer's.  
 

Roger Gilsoul  

 
Join fellow club members for a New Year’s Eve Party at the club.       
Beginning at 5:00pm. Tickets are $30 a person and are limited to the 
first 60 people. The ticket price will include a beef tenderloin dinner, 
party favors and a champagne toast at midnight.  We ask that you bring 
an appetizer or dessert to pass. Tickets can be obtained from your 
friendly bartenders.     

Ring in the New Year at the GBYC 

 

MEXICAN NIGHT 

TUESDAY 

FRIDAY 

THURSDAY 

Sunshine and Sadness (Roger Gilsoul) 

Dawn and I would just like to thank everyone who either 
donated to and/or attended the benefit for my sister 
Marilyn.  The event was a great success.  Thank you 
again to our GBYC family.   
                                                                                             
John Demeny 

RIBEYE SANDWICH 

PHILLY SANDWICH 

HOME MADE PIZZA 



Bob LeCaptaine 
Investment Advisor Representative 

3091 Voyager Drive, Green Bay WI 

920.406.8500 

 

 

MIKE STOLLER / SALES 

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com 

920-347-1165 direct  920-336-5956 fax 

920-336-3174 office  920-619-6222 cell 

 

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115 

  

Bill Skaleski 
 
2929 S. Ridge Road 
P.O. Box 28107 
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107 

Ph: 920-337-1700 
800-768-4624 

Fax: 920-337-1711 

bskaleski@ticinsurance.com 

A & J STUMP REMOVAL 
 

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES 

John Baenen 

920-615-1924 

New Franken, WI 54229 

Other Services: 

Chip Removal 

Black Dirt and Seeding 

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED 

 

 

Shipyard Marine 
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173 

Main Number: (920) 434-2000 
Fax: (920) 434-8600 

 

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com 

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT 

BIG APPLE 

DAY CARE 

CENTER 
HSSD 4K Partner Site 

Stephanie Nies /Owner 
2645 Tulip Lane 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com 

920-434-9470 

 

Mobile Marine Service 
Boats, Motors, Trailers and anything else that doesn’t work 

Aaron Reivitis 
www.cecilbaymarine.com 
info@cecilbaymarine.com 

Inboard & Outboard Engines 
Oil Changes • Water Pumps 

Trailer Repair • Buffing & Detailing 
Winterizing • Shrink Wrapping • Storage 

Service at Home, Cabin, Dock or Roadside 

   7
15-850-BOAT 

 

 

Big Buck contest winner, Zane Harris, Jr. Children’s Christmas Party Jack’s Wild Game December Smoker 

White  
  Elephant 

Children’s Christmas Charity Event 



Grounds  

Robb Collins 

 

CLASSIFIED 

ADS 
Please submit your ads 

and info to: 

printking120@att.net 
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999 

 

Subject line put Dockline Classified 
Ads. This is a FREE service for all 

GBYC members. 

 

Building 

Jim Thompson 

Oil Absorbent Sheets For Sale! 
17 x 19 in black, 5 sheets for only 
$1.00. Call Jack Hanitz 
920-360-3266 

House 

Kris Johnson 

I want to thank all of you who voted for me. Now being 
the new grounds person, your confidence in me has    
inspired me very much to do the best job I can for the 
club. I hope I can do as good of a job as the former 
grounds Mike Watkins did. Mike has all ready contacted 
me to offer his help and to pass on all pertinent          
information that I will need. Thank you so much Mike. 
This being my first time on the board, I want to thank all 
the board members and every one who has offered to 
help.  With this very unusual weather so far. I checked 
our salt supply and it looks like we might make it through 
the winter. I would rather have a white Christmas and be 
snowmobiling. Dec 22 was the winter solstice, one good 
thing about that is every day forward we gain a few 
more minutes of sun time. Well this time of the year I 
really do not have much to pass on. If anyone has any 
ideas, comments, etc. please fell free to call or email 
me. Thank you, 

 Robb Collins 

Cheer on the 
Pack to the 

playoffs! 
Watch the big game 

on one of our big 
screens. Dates to 
be determined. 

Bring a dish to pass 

I would like to thank everyone who didn't vote for me, and 
for everyone who did. You don't know what you got   
yourself into. But now that I've been elected, I'll do my 
best to keep the building in tip top shape. Oh, by the way 
thanks to the people who did vote for me.  
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Happy New Year! I am looking forward to this new year 
with our new members of the board.  Now that the hustle 
and  bustle of the holidays are through...it's a good time 
of the year to spend some time warming up a bar stool 
and watching the Packers in the playoffs  (fingers 
crossed)! Shots for TD’S as always. Tuesdays  Burger 
night. Best deal in town. Thursday Mexican night. Friday 
fish fry. Plenty of perch and bluegill. Bring your friends 
and family. We will see you there!  

Place your ad 
here Free of 

charge 



 

 
 

 

RETIREMENT 
INVESTMENTS 

INSURANCE 

3600 Velp Ave. 
Suite 4C 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
T 920-393-4713  F 866-499-6248 
 

jack.koehne@voyafa.com 
www.jackkoehne.com 

 

 



Joe Schinkten 

305 N. Tenth Street 

DePere, WI  
 

ryanfh.com 

Family Owned/Operated since 1909 
 

Thomas Van Gemert 
920-336-8741 
3742 Riverside Dr. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
vangemertmemorials.com 

 

LLOYD CARPENTER 

ARCHITECT, LLC 
 

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings 

2663 Maple Hills Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
lcarpenterarch@att.net 

Ph. 920-434-0753 
Fax 920-434-6333 
Cell 920-655-3829 
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1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI 
920-431-9165 348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI 

920-593-8327 
 

 Wally’s
  

   Spot 

Green Bay’s Original  
Steak House 

 

65 Years Of The         
Finest In Dining 

468-7924 

Relax after the  
Holidays             

with one of our  
nightly specials.   

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       

Board Meeting 

Vikings 
vs Packers 7:30pm 

New Year’s Day 
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Every     
Tuesday is 
Pool Night 

Rocker! 
Rocker! 
Rocker! 

8-midnight 

National Hat 
Day 

General 
Meeting 

National    
Nothing Day 

Martin Luther King 
Day 

Ditch your New 
Year’s Resolution 
Day 

National   
Popcorn Day 

Beer Can        
Appreciation Day 

Opposite Day 
Day Opposite 

yaD drawkcaB 

Insane Answering 
Machine Message 

Day 

Bean 
Day 

SMOKER 

Dock  
Application 
and Deposit 
Due. 
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